
 

Dear Cantonese Club Members: 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 2023 

粵語聯誼會 2023年重要通告 

In preparation for a new year in 2023, we are happy to announce that our club will be 

undergoing some exciting changes!   

First of all, we will have a new club President Anna Chu and Treasurer Eliza Lipton.  Anna was 

an IT professional in NJ.  She retired and moved to CA in 2013.  She had volunteered at a 

Chinese school in NJ and other non-profit organizations in CA.  She has been actively involved in 

a few clubs within LWV since she moved to LWV in 2019.  Eliza Lipton was a licensed accounting 

professional (CPA) in NJ / NY.  She retired and moved to LWV in 2021.  She has been active in a 

few clubs within LWV upon retirement. 

Second, we have a new logo and a new e-mail address for our club - 

LWVCantoneseClub@gmail.com.  All e-mails sent from the club will have this new logo, to 

ensure authenticity.  During this week, members of Cantonese Club have been added to the 

new e-mail group LWVCantoneseClub@googlegroups.com.  All members should have received 

an e-mail with subject “You have been added to LWVCantoneseClub”.  If you have NOT seen 

that e-mail in your inbox, please check your SPAM folder and make sure you identify the e-mail 

as “NOT SPAM”, so you will receive future club e-mails properly in your inbox.  As well, if you 

have seen this e-mail, but have UNSUBSCRIBED it, please send an e-mail to 

LWVCantoneseClub@gmail.com so you can be re-subscribed to the club. 

Third, starting 2023, we will be collecting an annual membership fee of $10, instead of relying 

on individual donations as in the past.  A new 2023 membership form will be forthcoming, and 

details on how to renew membership will follow. 

Fourth, we are planning with the new team members on a Chinese New Year dinner party 

featuring popular Roast Pigs on Tuesday 1/31/2023 from 5pm to 8:30pm at CH5.  This event 

will be FREE for all 2023 members, and $10 for member’s guest.  Please mark your calendar and 

details of this event will follow! 

Thanks for your continued support of LWV Cantonese Club! 

LWV Cantonese Club Officers 

Sam Tam & Mabel Tam, Anna Chu & Eliza Lipton 
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